
 

 
 

UNIVERSITY OF HEALTH SCIENCES LAHORE  

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

STATE ENTRY TEST – 2019  
For admission into Medical Colleges of  

Azad Jammu & Kashmir  
 

In order to facilitate student of Azad Jammu & Kashmir, especially those students who 
could not register themselves for State Entry Test – 2019 because of suspension of internet 
service in the areas near Line of Control (LoC), the University of Health Sciences (UHS) 
Lahore has decided to extend the last date for online registration of State Entry Test – 2019 

till Friday, 30th August, 2019. 
 
The students who could not register themselves earlier are advised to get registered by 30th 
August, 2019, after which no further extension shall be given. For those who could not 
register, the Registration Portal shall reopen from Monday, 26th August, 2019, 9.00 A.M. 
 
 

Prof Javed Akram 
Vice Chancellor 

University of Health Sciences, Lahore 
Ph: 042-99231305-9,  UAN: 111-33-33-66, Fax: 042-99230870 
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